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I oppose this bill. We have already seen businesses that started in Oregon leave 

Oregon because of rules and taxes. Republicans have a bill that does not raise taxes 

but the party in control will not look across the aisle. They would rather devastate 

Oregonians with more taxes. Why? Is this just another slush fund for politicians? I 

urge you to do the right thing and oppose this , political, unjust, unfair bill. 

 


